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http://www.civilrightsproject.harvard.edu/research/esea/esea_gen.php
The Civil Rights Project at Harvard University releases a policy brief examining state progress towards meeting the No Child Left Behind accountability requirements and finds that Adequate Yearly Progress (AYP) and the state proficiency targets are not very informative when it comes to determining educational progress.

This brief examines trends in the number and types of schools identified as needing improvement over five years (2002-03 to 2006-07) using data from six states.  It offers an in-depth analysis of how the NCLB accountability provisions are working and finds that many schools, once identified as needing improvement, are not moving out of improvement status and new schools continue to be added to the list of schools needing improvement.

The brief finds that the AYP data does not allow us to say whether schools are getting better and shows how interpreting changes in the number of “needs improvement” schools is complicated by how the law has been interpreted and implemented.  It includes new data on the effect of NCLB accountability on highly segregated schools.

The policy brief is available at:

http://www.civilrightsproject.harvard.edu/research/esea/esea_gen.php
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